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Questions on Notice  
Inquiry into Tobacco Harm Reduction 
 
By email: tobaccoharmreduction.sen@aph.gov.au  
 
 
 

QoN 020-01 Have you or your organisation ever received direct or indirect support from 
the Pharmaceutical industry, including research grants, sponsorships, attendance at 
conferences or events, including from manufacturers of pharmacotherapies such as, but 
not limited to, Johnson & Johnson, Pfizer and GlaxoSmithKline? 
 
 

REPLY 
 
ATHRA has never received direct or indirect support from the Pharmaceutical industry, 
including research grants, sponsorships, attendance at conferences or events, including 
from manufacturers of pharmacotherapies such as, but not limited to, Johnson & Johnson, 
Pfizer and GlaxoSmithKline? 
 
I have personally received payments from Pfizer, Johnson & Johnson, GlaxoSmithKline and 
Perrigo Australia for teaching, consulting and travel expenses. 
Last payment 
Pfizer  March 2019 
Johnson & Johnson  December 2015 
GSK  May 2016 
Perrigo  Sept 2018 
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